ABDC8@outlook.com

From: ABDC Northern
Sent: 19 August 2021 10:10

To: Liz Norris

Subject: Return to Thursday night dancing

Dear Member

We are planning to recommence our Thursday evening dancing at the Northern Hotel on the 2nd September 2021 and look forward to welcoming you all back.

We have set in place some actions to ensure compliance with the latest Scottish Government guidelines and to also ensure your comfort and safety as far as is possible. These are outlined below and we would welcome your feedback on these and your feelings about returning to the club.

- 1. The ballroom will be available for the full capacity of the club.
- 2. Usual numbers are allowed per table.
- 3. The hotel will provide sanitizers at various points throughout the hotel but we will also provide additional ones at each table and in the tea/coffee area.
- 4. Tea and coffee will be available as usual but all biscuits etc. will be pre-wrapped.
- 5. Masks will be required to be worn on entering the hotel and until in the ballroom and when exiting the ballroom to access toilets etc. and when leaving the hotel at the end of the evening.

 Masks are not required to be worn while dancing but some members may wish to do so.
- 6. All members will sign in as usual and this will be used as compliance with the regulations to keep a list of attendees which may have to be shared with the Track and Trace teams if necessary.
- 7. There will be no progressive dances meantime.
- 8. There will be no charge for attendance for the first 4 weeks after we return and annual subs will not need to be paid until January and these will be at a reduced rate..

We hope these measures reassure you and we look forward to seeing you all again soon. Obviously, we ask that you do not attend if you are experiencing any symptoms of Covid-19.

The ABDC Committee